August, 2022

Re: Item 6.1 – Responsible Construction and Wage Theft Ordinances

Dear Mayor Ramirez and Members of the City Council:

The League has a position that people "have the right to an income and/or services sufficient to meet their basic needs."

We support the staff recommendation. Previous housing project meetings have brought up concerns from construction workers of various labor law violations within Mountain View. After doing extensive outreach the Staff has proposed a systematic, codified process generally supported by the various stakeholders which addresses the concerns of the construction workers.

(Please send any questions about this email to Kevin Ma at housing@lwvlamv.org)

Karin Bricker, President of the LWV of Los Altos-Mountain View

cc: Kimbra McCarthy